
I oppose House Bill 680 since it rolls back in person early voting and end statewide mail-in ballot 
applications for the upcoming November election. I believe we should support instead a provision for 
mail-in voting for all the citizens of the state of Ohio.  This would be the first presidential election since 
2008 in which our state would not mail an unsolicitee absenteee ballot apprlication to all registered 
voters. This is pure and simple voter suppression! Why not make voting easier rather than more 
difficult?!  Contrary to what some have said, mail-in ballots do not encourage fraudulent behavior. In 
fact this practice encourages voters to come out and exercize their rights as citizens during a public 
health emergency. It should be adopted in our move to create election reform. 

 


